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***FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE*** 
BOIL WATER ADVISORY 

December 6, 2023 
 

The City of Westminster is under boil water advisory for the following areas: 
 
The City of Westminster Public Works advises the residents living on Phillip Lear Road, Chauga Road, or 
south of Dr. Johns Road and Johns Mill Road to Foxwood Hills, located in Oconee County, to vigorously 
boil their water for at least (1) full minute prior to drinking or cooking. 
 
We are currently in the process of testing bacteriological samples in these areas to determine if the 
water has been contaminated. The potential contamination is due to a major water line break which 
caused a loss in system pressure. Therefore, residents are urged to boil their water for at least (1) 
minute before drinking or cooking until otherwise notified by the City of Westminster Public Works. 
Also, any ice made from water, which has not been boiled, should not be used for drinking purposes. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, you may call the City of Westminster Public Works at 
(864) 647-3217. 
 
 


